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WORKSHOP NOTICE 

Cuyama Basin Groundwater Sustainability Agency  
Meeting and Public Workshops  

Monday, December 3, 2018 in New Cuyama, CA 
 

On Monday, December 3, 2018, the Cuyama Basin Groundwater Sustainability Agency (CBGSA) Board 
meeting will be held at 4:00 pm at the Cuyama Valley Family Resource Center, located at 4689 CA-
166, New Cuyama, CA 93254.  The agenda and meeting materials for this meeting will available at 
http://cuyamabasin.org 72 hours before the meeting.   
 
Following the CBGSA Board meeting, the CBGSA will host English and Spanish language community 
workshops from 6:30 pm to 8:30 pm at the New Cuyama High School Cafeteria, at 4500 CA Highway 
166, New Cuyama, CA. 
 
Participants are encouraged to stop by before the workshop begins, from 6:00 pm to 6:30 pm to talk 
directly with CBGSA representatives and technical team members.  At the conclusion of the workshops, 
technical team members will also be available to answer any questions. 
 
The workshops are a great place to learn more about the Groundwater Sustainability Plan being 
developed for the Cuyama Basin. The workshops are interactive and include time for asking questions 
and offering comments. Interested community members, ranchers, farmers, landowners, and business 
owners are encouraged to attend. The workshops will provide an opportunity to learn about, discuss, 
and provide input on the following topics.   
 
1. Initial Groundwater Modeling Results for historic and future groundwater conditions. 
2. Initial Water Budgets for the Cuyama Basin. 
3. Options for Sustainability Goals and Criteria for the Cuyama Basin.  
 

Workshop Agenda  

For both English and Spanish Language Workshops 
  
6:00 to 6:30 pm                Informal Time: Meet the project team, ask questions, review information exhibits  
6:30 to 8:30 pm                Presentations and Discussion 
8:30 to 8:45 pm                Informal Time with the Project Team 
 
For more information, and to sign-up for email updates, visit http://cuyamabasin.org. 
 
In compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, if you need disability-related modifications or accommodations, including auxiliary 
aids or services, to participate in these workshops, please contact Taylor Blakeslee at (661) 477-3385 by 4:00 p.m. on the Friday prior to 
the workshops.  


